
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc.
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325
National City, CA 91950 USA
http://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

March 5, 2019

Re: Obsolescence of TL100048 and TL accessories

Dear Valued Customer / Partner,

TDK-Lambda’s has received an obsolescence notice from the factory for the TL1000-48 power
supply. Non-moving TL accessories where we have not seen any recent sales were also
included. Without suitable alternatives, we are now obsoleting these products.

The part numbers are:

TL100048
TL100048/MN
TL100048V50
TLRBP
TLRC01
TLRC04
TLRC05
TLRC06
TLRC08
TLRC09
TLGMT10X-U

Our last time buy opportunity is March 22nd, 2019, with a last time ship date of June 28th, 2019.
Please understand that these orders would be non-cancelable and non-returnable.

For alternative products, please contact our technical support for additional information. 1-800-
526-2324 or email lambda.techsupport@us.tdk-lambda.com

Tom Tillman
Director of Marketing


